I object to this plan on the grounds that it has been put through based on an error of recording, ie all the votes AGAINST this at the council meeting were recorded as FOR it. No further discussion should be needed, the council are paid to serve the people of Enfield, not to wilfully do the opposite of what residents want.

Also the planned site is near to three schools. Grand to know you are so keen to lower pollution by introducing LTNs, has there been proper investigation into the effect of the pollution from this incinerator on the hundreds of young pupils at these schools?

People using the wetlands will have no protection against the output of the incinerator into the air they breathe.

Presumably Firs Farm will be exempt from becoming a LTN, given the increase in traffic if this goes ahead. Have you done any investigations on what the increase in pollution from this traffic would be on the residents, users of the wetlands and the pupils at the local schools?

I would be interested to read your response.